
 

 

The Institute of English Studies, University of Warsaw  

and the Research Group for the Study of Medieval and Modern Culture 

are pleased to announce an open lecture entitled 

 
John Capgrave and the medieval ‘Wonders of Rome’ 

 
by 

 
Prof. Nine Miedema  

from the University of Saarbrücken 
 
 

 

The lecture will be held on 7th April (Friday) 2017 

from 12.00 – 13.30 

in the Institute of English Studies, room 335 (3rd floor) 

at Hoża 69 Street. 
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